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2005 Annual Meeting

Evelyn Love Norris, daughter of
Temecula’s famous painter Ralph
Love, will present the program for
the Annual Meeting of the
Temecula Valley Historical
Society on November 16 from 6
to 9 p.m. at the Assistance
League Chapter House at 28720
Via Montezuma in Temecula.
She will bring some of her
father's work and will give an
overview of his life.
A sit-down dinner will be served.
The cost is $35 per person and
reservations are required by
Friday, November 11. If you
have any questions, please call
Audrey Cilurzo (951) 304-3666,
or Eve Craig (951) 699-9872.
Monthly Meetings
Everyone is invited to attend the
meetings of the Temecula Valley
Historical Society at noon on the
first Friday of each month in the
community room of the Temecula
Valley Library. The board of
directors plans to invite speakers
to give presentations on local
history following each board
meeting during 2006.
A Message About Dues
Members are notified no less
than two weeks prior to the month
in which their annual membership
renewal is due. [f their annual
dues are not paid by the last day
of that month they will be dropped
from the membership roster.
Please note: Only one renewal
notice will be sent, so please pay
your dues when you receive the
notice. Your cooperation in
getting your annual dues
payments in on time will be most
appreciated.

Bill Harker, Treasurer

The Monument-al Task
By Eve Craig

Just to keep you informed about
the state of Wolf's Monument,
you should know that our Boy
Scout, Matthew Johnson, working
toward his Eagle Scout badge,
gathered a group of twelve fine,
aspiring young scouts and a few
elders together and managed to
dig large holes through ground as
hard as concrete, about eleven
15-gallon holes for 7°-8' specific
trees which grew in Louis Wolf’s
era.

Our Landscape man has
completed trenches for the North
side and is working on trenches
for the South side of the area.
The Scouts stopped temporarily
due to hot weather, and the
Landscape man stopped as well.
Hopefully the weather will
cooperate soon and 50 holes for
shrubs will be dug. The scouts
will then ask some nurseries for
their assistance in providing trees
and shrubs. More will be printed
for the next issue of our
Newsletter. Thanks for listening.

Got Stories?

The Temecula Valley Historical
Society loves to present
stories about local history in
the newsletter. If you have a
story, please write it and send
it to Rebecca Farnbach,

41403 Bitter Creek Ct.,
Temecula, CA 92591 or
Sunbrook@hotmail.com. You do
not have to be a polished
writer to share your story. We
will edit it for you.













